
Nottingham Country Garden Club Newsletter 
 

September 5, 2019 
 
TRIPS 
 

Tuesday, September 24, 2019 is the first field trip for 2019-2020.  It will be to the Moody 

Gardens and Rain Forrest (Greenhouse Tour).  

Fee:  Cost will be $15 per person and sign up and payment will be collected at the September 5th 

General Meeting.  

The bus will depart the MUD #81 parking lot at 8:30AM.  The tour starts at 10AM.  A donation of 
$1 will be taken on the bus to cover the driver’s lunch. 

Each of us will do our own leisurely lunch and shopping on the Galveston Strand where the bus 

drops us off.  

Any future ideas or suggestions for field trips can be shared with Mary Weatherl at 

m.weatherl@comcast.net 

 

LUNCH LOCATION:  Our after meeting lunch get together will be at Babins. The address is 

21851 Katy Freeway and is east of Mason Road off the Mason Access Road. It is on the south side 

of I10. 

 

GENERAL MEETING: 

September 5, 2019 will be our first general meeting as we come back from summer break. It will 
be at Memorial Parkway Community located at 21600 Cimarron Parkway. We will not have a 
plant shop or horticulture at this meeting. The MUD Building we normally meet at is presently 
being renovated. Our speaker will be Linda Gay. Her topic is Shady Gingers and Flirty 
Companions. She will have ginger plants for sale.   

 
 
FUNDRAISING 
 
Selling Palm Flex Garden Gloves—$7.00 per pair; various colors and multiple sizes; 
recommended for gardening tasks, general purpose applications, mechanical applications and 
assembly applications.  
 
 
BIRTHDAYS   
 
09/5 Shelton, Cindy 09/17 Kyser, Mary 09/25 Warren, Linda 
09/11 Chiu, Theory 09/21 Spivey, Lisa 10/02 Stephens, Pamela 
09/12 Rogers, Vikki 09/23 Tiedt, Flora 10/03 Chislett, Pat 
09/16 Griffin, Susie 09/25 Bays, Jean   
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